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Our Team Getting the Job Done 

3,069,479 Souls Saved~112,310 Baptized~117 Churches Started~122 Missionaries Supported~3 Orphanages  

 2 Colleges ~ 1 Girls Home  & 1 Evangelist All Supported  

A BAPTIST CHURCH PLANTING MINISTRY 
Evangelist Craig Bryan 
Founder  

Pastor Billy Sechrist 
Sending Church Pastor 

“Therefore, my beloved brethren, be ye stedfast, unmoveable, always abounding in the work of the Lord, foras-

much as ye know that your labour is not in vain in the Lord.” 1 Corinthians 15:58  Another year has begun and we 

at the Ron Middleton Missions Outreach are as determined as ever to be unmovable in spreading the Gos-

pel and seeing folks saved! God has blessed the ministry beyond measure and we are extremely thankful for 

the opportunities He has presented.  

 

Bro. Jonathan and I recently spent time at our church plant in Wilburton, OK helping them to remodel their 

building. Pastor Mason Weber recently took over the church and pitched in to get the job done. We look 

forward to what God has for Bro. Weber and the church. We were also able to help the Amazing Grace 

Baptist Church in Missouri build a baptistry. Bro. Jonathan and his family drove out from here in North Caroli-

na and have done an amazing job helping to get it installed and framed out. It looks great and we pray it 

will be filled continuously with new converts! 

 

Please continue to pray for our foreign church plants. Bro. Todd Painter and his family have been back in 

Thailand, but the devil is fighting him at every turn. In his recent prayer letter Bro. Painter reported, “The first 

16 days of December were some of the most difficult days my wife and I have probably ever gone through 

as far as outside attacks and fears inside of ourselves. We did lose our current Visa though and had to leave 

the country to a nearby country and apply for a new Visa. We are glad to be back serving again!  We went 

to a nearby restricted access country where I have been along with Bro. Craig Bryan and the RMMO minis-

try in Rockwell, NC helping some national pastors.” The difficulties did not slow them down at all! They were 

able to still see souls saved and pass out food to over thirty homes in the villages for Christmas. We are so 

honored to be a help to their ministry.   

 

Bro. Martin in the Philippines let us know about the success of their annual Christmas musical. There were 

over 1300 in attendance the first two days. His people have also had much success in their soulwinning pro-

gram. They have seen Muslims, Roman Catholics and even a Jehovah’s witness come to know Christ. The 

Truth Baptist Church, in Nigeria, hosted Camp for Friends of the Deaf. Over 120 Nigerian deaf gathered to-

gether. There were dozens saved and 13 baptized. What a blessing to get the reports from all of our Mission-

aries. Their ministries are such a blessing. 

 

We have also been able to help out with the new school house at the Mercy Mountain Academy. Mrs. Lori 

reports the building is complete and thanks everyone for the support which has helped to make it possible. 

The new staff house is 45% completed. Please pray for the rest of the work to be done quickly and for a new 

lady who would be willing to help in the ministry.  

 

Once again, we thank you for your continued support! 

 

In Christ; 

 

 

 

Bro. Craig Bryan  

REACHING OUT TO FULFILL THE GREAT COMMISSION 

https://www.kingjamesbibleonline.org/1-Corinthians-15-58/

